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January Review

LTGT schools had an engaging and fun-filled
January! The combination of learning about
weather changes, celebrating MLK's birthday,
and getting creative with food activities made
for a memorable month. It's wonderful to see the
children explore different aspects of their world
through hands-on projects like making pizzas
and learning about significant cultural events.

If you'd like to dive deeper into the specific
crafts and activities from the MLK celebration, it
would be great to ask your child's teacher.
Similarly, recreating those creative pizzas at
home could be a fun way to keep the learning
and enjoyment going. Have fun trying those
recipes together!

February will be an exciting month at LTGT schools, filled with meaningful celebrations
and engaging themes! Black History Month is an important time to learn and honor the
contributions of Black individuals throughout history, and it’s wonderful that there will
be a Spirit Week to bring the community together in celebration.

Valentine’s Day and themes of pets and love will also offer lots of fun, hands-on
learning opportunities for the children. From crafts to lessons, it’s sure to be a month
filled with creativity and joy.

Be sure to keep an eye on the upcoming activities and plan to participate in as many
as you can, there will be a lot of ways to get involved and show support!

February Activities

14 Feb

17 Feb

Valentines Day

Monthly Co Payments Due 

Upcoming Events

15  Feb

All Schools Closed - Presidents Day 

To keep the children comfortable and safe, it's
essential that they are dressed appropriately for the
cold weather. Sending them with hats, gloves, scarves,
boots, and winter coats will ensure they stay warm
while enjoying nature walks and outdoor play.

Additionally, it's a good reminder to check and update
their clothing in their lockers, as they might need extra
layers or a change of clothes for the day. Staying
prepared will help make the most of the outdoor
experiences, even when it’s chilly!

Reminder

Black History Spirit Week  24-28 Feb
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Illlness Policy 

Visit Our Website 
www.ltgtchildcare.com

Follow LTGT on Social Media 

Stay Connected 

Wednesday February 19th 
Dr. Alexander - Dentist - Cook County Health 

Virtual Parent Meetings are held EVERY 3rd
Wednesday of the Month. 

Please plan to attend for resources, support
services and information. 

Parent Meeting 

Isolation: If a child becomes ill during the day, they are
removed from the classroom and isolated in the Director’s
office to prevent the spread of illness.

Parent Notification: The parent is contacted immediately to
pick up the child within 1 hour to prevent the child from
staying at the center while sick.

Illness Report: The child is sent home with an illness report,
likely detailing the symptoms and any necessary instructions
for the parent.

Fever Policy: A child with a fever of 100°F or higher cannot
return to the center without a doctor's note, ensuring the
child has recovered enough to return safely.

Discharge Policy: If a child has noticeable nasal discharge
(white, green, or yellow) throughout the day, they will be
required to stay home for 24 hours and return only with a
doctor's note, indicating that it is safe for them to interact
with others.

@LTGTCHILDCARE

To All The 
February Birthdays  


